
	
  

	
  

Thursday	
  14th	
  May	
  2015	
  
Some	
   children	
   in	
   year	
   took	
   part	
  
in	
   a	
   video	
   making	
   competition	
  
called	
   If	
   I	
   were	
   prime	
   minister.	
  
They	
   worked	
   with	
   a	
   volunteer	
  
from	
   the	
   Financial	
   Conduct	
  
Authority	
   (FCA)	
   to	
   think	
   about	
  
what	
   policies	
   they	
  would	
   like	
   to	
  
put	
   in	
   their	
   manifesto	
   and	
   how	
  
they	
   could	
  best	
   explain	
   them	
   to	
  
the	
  viewer.	
  

Although	
   all	
   our	
   entries	
   were	
  
excellent,	
   Kamil	
   won	
   the	
  
competition	
   for	
   his	
   age	
   group	
  
with	
   his	
   fantastic	
   video.	
   As	
   a	
  
result,	
  on	
  Thursday	
  14th	
  May	
  2015,	
  
he	
   went,	
   along	
   with	
   his	
   mum,	
  
Sabrina,	
   the	
   volunteer,	
   and	
  
Richard	
   to	
   Talbot	
   Insurance’s	
  
offices	
   in	
   the	
   City	
   to	
   pick	
   up	
   his	
  
prize	
  of	
  an	
  Amazon	
  Fire	
  HD	
  tablet!	
  

	
  


